
Kīpaipai First Year Experience 808-245-8392 
The first year of college is critical because it forms a foundation for each student's success. At Kaua‘i Community 
College, we help students by providing a variety of support services and resources in preparation for their first year. 
The Kīpaipai Program ensures that every student has the support needed to have an "amazing" first year at college. 

For more information, please visit the webpage at https://sites.google.com/a/hawaii.edu/kipaipai-program/. 

E-mail: KCCFYE@hawaii.edu 
Telephone: 245.8392 
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